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Pre-construction work along SR 76 between Thoroughbred 
Lane in Bonsall and Old Highway 395 has started. This 
work is in preparation for construction of the SR 76 East 
Segment’s second phase, the final portion of SR 76 to be 
improved.

Current work includes clearing thick brush and trees. 
Additionally, minor utility relocation work is in progress 
on the north side of SR  76 near Sweetgrass Lane. This 
pre‑construction work will continue through Saturday, 
February 15.

Wood generated from this operation will be free to the 
public and placed just north of the Caltrans Park & Ride lot 
near Old Highway 395. Power tools and wood processing 
activities will not be permitted on site.

Construction of the East Segment’s second phase will begin 
this summer to widen and realign SR 76 to a four-lane 
highway from just east of South Mission Road to the newly 
improved SR 76 / I‑15 interchange. This work is the final 
segment in a series of three improvement projects on 
the SR 76 corridor between I‑5 and I‑15 to meet present 
travel needs and accommodate future growth.
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